
 

 

 

         

 

 

 

MINUTES 
TUESDAY, APRIL 5, 2022 

5:30PM 
REMAX/ZOOM MEETING 

 
 

I. Call to Order:  5:24pm 
 

II. Members in Attendance via zoom:  Steve Olson. 
Member in Attendance: Wendy Yang, Kyra Hinton, Gina Winder, Jeanette Glauner and 
Jordan Crittenden. 

 

III. Treasurer’s report:  Beginning balance for March was $29,013.99.  Ending balance is 
$32,829.00.  Kyra gave Bobbi some donation deposits to be deposited and a receipt for 
Post Office Box.  Wendy motioned to approve, and Gina seconded the motion. 

 
IV. Minutes: From February and March meeting – Bobbi approves, and Gina seconds the 

motion. 
 

V. Old Business:   
 

a.  Officer/Coordinators Needed – Jordan Crittenden is officially our new 5k coordinator.  
Kyra will train him.  We are still in need of a volunteer coordinator.  We are also looking 
for replacement Board members.  Kyra will be stepping down as President after this 
year.  She will remain a committee member and possible the volunteer coordinator.  We 
also need a social media coordinator.  Both Gina and Bobbi will officially retire their 
positions as Treasurer, Vice President and Decorating/Entertainment coordinator.  
Natalie Wood has agreed to take the Treasurer position and will be available after June 
1st. 
 

VI. New Business: 
a. Fundraising – No date yet from Big Brothers Organization. 
b. 5k – Profit was $2763.00 
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c. Golf Course – Blake who is in charge of tournaments will follow up with more info 
regarding a Fall golf tournament. 

 
VII. Safe Grad Night – Saturday June 4, 2022 

a.  Entertainment update – magician has been confirmed for $600.00 
Bouncin Reno will call back with a quote. 
Pool has been confirmed for $192.00 
1 massage therapist confirmed. 
Tattoo artist - $1950 budget – Kyra will confirm for 6 artists from 9 – 4am. 
Gina will reach out to Dog Tag person. 
Steve Olson brought up possible conflict with Elections holding early voting at 
Community Center. 

b. Six Flags – Sheila purchased 100 tickets.  More can be purchased at same price if 
needed. Buses are confirmed.  Cancel by May 1st. 

c. Updates – Kyra will be setting up volunteer website. 
Kyra will follow up with Deputy Martha Tschetter to make sure she will be escorting 
busses to Six Flags. 
No return email or call from Dutch Bros yet.  Kyra will bring coffee if they don’t come 
through for us. 
We can no longer pay 2 years in advance for storage unit. 

 
VIII. Next Meeting – Tuesday, May 3red at 5:15pm 

 
IX. Adjourn:  6:11pm 

 


